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of the two governments in addressing trans-frontier pollution 
matters." In September of 1977, the IJC released its long- 
awaited report and concluded that the construction and 
operation of the Garrison Diversion Unit in North Dakota, 
as envisaged, would cause significant injury to health and 
property in Canada as a result of adverse impacts on water 
quality and would cause adverse and irreversable impacts on 
some of the important biological resources in Manitoba. The 
IJC concluded that portions of the project potentially 
affecting Canadian waters should not be constructed unless 
and until the two governments agreed on measures to resolve 
this problem. These recommendations are being studied by the 
two Governments.


